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The Unicode Consortium would like to ask input from the IETF on how to best 
re-establish communications channels regarding the IDNA update work. There 
appears to be a breakdown in our communications and we are not clear the best 
method to take to rectify the situation. Individuals from the Unicode Consotium 
have made a number of proposals, but there has not been feedback in return. We 
would very much like to work collaboratively with experts from the IETF, but are 
unsure of the next steps to take. 
 
Members of the Unicode Technical Committee would welcome the opportunity 
for a face-to-face technical working session on IDNA if such a session could be 
arranged. We welcome your advice on the next steps to take in order to strengthen 
the working relationship between our two communities. 


